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      NORCOR Board Meeting 
        December 15th, 2022 

Preliminary Business:  To support the Governor’s Executive order for social distancing, the 
NORCOR Board meeting was held as a hybrid meeting offered on two platforms; by ZOOM and 
also in person at the NORCOR Juvenile Detention Facility at 211 Webber Street, The Dalles, OR. 

Board Members: Bob Benton, NORCOR Board Chair; NORCOR Vice Chair Kathy Schwartz; 
Joe Dabulskis - Sherman County Judge; Sherrie Wilkins- Gilliam County Commissioner.

Oversight: Brad Lohrey, Administrative Sheriff; Molly Rogers, Youth Services Director.

Legal Counsel: Don Hull

Also in attendance: Joyce Orendorff, Daniel White, Dale Whipple, Bill Boyden, Barb Harris, 
Rebeccah Beitl, Robbie Johnson, Jennifer Ewer (chair elect, Hood River County), Wasco Alternate
County Scott Hege & Commissioner Elect Phil Brady, Red Stevens, Connie Krumrich, Corliss 
Marsh, Tim Schechtel, Tom McCoy, Amber DeGrange, Jeff Justesen, Gilliam County Pat 
Shannon, Amy Nation, 

1.0 Call to Order 
1.1 Welcome – The meeting was called to order by Chair Bob Benton at 10:00 a.m.
1.2 Additions or Deletions to the agenda – there were no additions or deletions to the agenda. 
1.3 Consent Agenda: Sherrie Wilkins made a motion to accept the Consent Agenda, her motion was 

seconded by Judge Dabulskis. All parties were in favor. 

1.3.1 Minutes from October 20, 2022
1.3.2 Minutes from November 22, 2022
1.3.3 October  Financial Reports

2.0 Public Comment – Connie Krummrich and Tim Schechtel from the Community Resource Coalition 
shared their experiences how their relationship with NORCOR has become such a positive and 
successful team. Sheriff Lohrey shared his appreciation of the Coalition and looks forward to all future 
meetings.

3.0 Business Items
3.1 Administrative Updates—Molly Rogers shared that the issue with the doors at the Adult Facility 

has been resolved. We continue to watch for RSV, influenza and COVID-19. Sheriff Lohrey signed
with Cyber Security Insurance this morning and the policy is in place. Molly Rogers shared the 
highlights and experiences for the facilities over the last four years, she also covered future goals 
for NORCOR and continuing the positive relationship with the Community Resource Coalition.
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4.0 Appreciations and Acknowledgements --

All participants in the room shared their appreciation for the great coordination and teamwork over the 
last four years. Many were commended for their time, dedication and contributions to the NORCOR 
Facilities. Great thanks to the NORCOR Resource Coalition for all their efforts and continued support.

Awards and words of great gratitude were presented to Jeff Justesen, Mimi Mc Donell, Sherrie Wilkins,
Kathy Schwartz and Bob Benton for their years of dedicated service. 

5.0 Adjourn

_____________________________ ___1/13/2023________
Rebeccah Beitl, NORCOR            Date

_____________________________ _______________________
Bob Benton,  NORCOR Board Chair Date  
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